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CIRCULAR 2023 – 0906 
 

Date : September 13, 2023 

To : Our Valued Residents/Contractors 

From : HOA Management Office 

RE : REQUIRING ALL CONSTRUCTION WORKERS OF PHASE 1-6 TO SUBMIT VALID 

NATIONAL POLICE CLEARANCE 

 
In reference to CIRCULAR 2022 – 1108 dated November 28, 2022, Camella Lipa Homeowners’ 
Association, Inc. would like to inform you the Revised Construction Guidelines particularly for 
applying workers’ ID effective on September 2023.  
 
The HOA Management office will now require all Phase 1-6 Construction Workers to submit 
valid National Police Clearance. Accordingly, the worker must have no criminal or defamatory 
record based on the PNP database. The said clearance will be attached to the workers’ ID 
application for management reference and record.  
 
The safety and security of the homeowners is the utmost important consideration of the 

association. We hope for your kind understanding and cooperation for the betterment of our 
Camella Lipa community.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
GUILLERMO A. OCAMPO JR. 
CLHOAI-President 
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